
 

 

Dear Parents, 
We are excited about the event we have been organizing to commemorate your child's promotion 

from elementary to middle school. This is an important milestone we want to recognize. Below is the 

link to the information you need to know about the event. Please read it carefully but do not share it 

with your child. We want the event details to be a surprise for them. 
  
5th Grade End of Year Instruction 5-20-2020.pdf 
  
We also want you to know that a WCS staff member will be delivering a bag to your home today. The 
bag will have items for the event as well as a copy of the instructions provided on this email. 
  
We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday, May 20, 2020. 
  
God bless, 
  
Caleb Lopez 
Principal 
 

https://wcsmiami.myschoolapp.com/podium/push/Log.aspx?s=701&snd=95f6ef70-42e0-4413-adc1-4ef66fb7ee24&url=http%3a%2f%2fbbk12e1-cdn.myschoolcdn.com%2fftpimages%2f701%2fpush%2f346467%2ffiles%2f5th+Grade+End+of+Year+Instruction+5-20-2020.pdf&lbl=5th+Grade+End+of+Year+Instruction+5-20-2020.pdf
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